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NSA Executive Vice President John Ams
Named to IRS Advisory Council
ALEXANDRIA, VA, January 19, 2012 —John G. Ams, J.D., Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer of the National Society of Accountants (NSA), is one of seven new members named to the Internal Revenue Service Advisory Council (IRSAC).

IRSAC provides an organized public forum for IRS officials and representatives of the public to discuss key tax administration issues.

Members are selected to represent the tax-paying public, tax professionals, small and large businesses, and the payroll community. The council provides the IRS commissioner and division leadership with important feedback, observations and suggestions.

IRSAC meets periodically and will submit a report to the agency in November 2012 at a public meeting. IRSAC members generally serve three-year terms with a possible one-year extension. The seven new members join 17 returning members in 2012.
“I am deeply honored to be named to this prestigious board,” Ams said. “The tax professionals who belong to NSA continually advocate a strong agenda with ideas for improving tax administration, and I will carry their views forward on the board.”

At NSA, Ams is responsible for all operations and provides information, education and guidance to NSA members regarding IRS regulations and administrative concerns, including the new IRS tax return preparer requirements. He has presented testimony to IRS on numerous occasions and most recently testified in support of Circular 230 proposed regulations, where he raised a number of implementation concerns.
For more information about NSA, visit www.nsacct.org.

# # #

NSA and its affiliates represent 30,000 members who provide accounting, auditing, tax preparation, financial and estate planning, and management services to approximately 19 million individuals and business clients. Most members are sole practitioners or partners in small- to medium- size accounting firms. NSA protects the public by requiring its members to adhere to a strict code of ethics. For more information, visit www.nsacct.org.
